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BBPSRH/Parent/2024-25/& & 21.02.2025
FOR PRE SCHOOL STUDENTS

Dear Parents

You will be glad to know that Pre Primary department of the school is organising Grandparents’ Day on
Saturday,] March 2025. The Students of class Pre Primary will be hosting the event. For the rehearsals and

other preparations, the class Pre School shall remain suspended on Friday, 28 February 2025.
Your cooperation is solicited.

Warm Regards

G%ﬁﬂaangﬁn

Principal




